
ETA Supporting Home Learning  

What if my child is self-isolating due to COVID ? 
 

 

We are sorry to hear your child is having to self-isolate due to COVID-19. However if they are 

well enough to complete work Etonbury teachers have provided tasks for them on ‘Google 

Classroom’ that complement their curriculum. Please follow the instructions below to access the 

work: 

 

● Year 5 and Year 6 students should access their usual classrooms where they will find work for 

the week. 

● Year 7 should use the code e4s67xr and access instructions and work for the week 

● Year 8 should use the code r2jvdfu and access instructions and work for the week 

● Year 9 should use the code zyvf7fg and access instructions and work for the week 

● Year 10 and 11 will find work on their usual subject google classrooms or alternatively they can 

access the ETA KS4 revision website 

 

We look forward to seeing them when they return to school, any questions please direct these via 

email to your child's form tutor. 

 

 


